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Good evening, 

 

Following is a summary of my activities since the July meeting. 

 

Outreach/Education: Ralph Bates and I attended Celebrate East Lyme Day on July 20th. 

 

Monitoring:  I attended an RBV workshop at Sessions Woods Conservation Education Center in 

Burlington, CT on 7/23/19.  

 

NRWPP Update: I have been working with Fuss & O’Neill to revise the workshop invitation letter, update 

the stakeholder list and stakeholder survey.  

 

Grants: I’ve had no new grant opportunities to review. 

 

Water Quality Improvement Projects: 

• East Lyme High School Infiltration Project (ECCD):  ECCD has selected a contractor for this 

project, Anton Paving & Construction, LLC of Old Lyme, CT. WE had a pre-construction site 

meeting on July 26th. Installation of the infiltration practice began this week. 

 

Staff hours: In July, I worked approximately 32.5 hours on Niantic River Watershed Committee business 

and projects. Of that, about 25.75 hours were for core NRWC activities (administration, outreach and 

monitoring activities) and about 6.75 hours were applied to the Watershed Plan Update.  

 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Judy Rondeau 
Watershed Coordinator 

http://www.nianticriverwatershed.org/

